
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR 
A VARIATION UNDER THE 

LICENSING ACT 2003 
 
 
Forbidden Festival Limited has applied to Melton Borough Council 
for a full variation for the Forbidden Forest Festival, The Grounds of 
Belvoir Castle, Belvoir, Grantham NG32 1PE as follows: 
 
To vary Condition 3 contained within the licence under the heading 
“Conditions agreed on 10th October 2022” so that the capacity is 
increased to no more than 24,999 persons. To lodge a plan depicting 
an amended layout.  There are to be no other changes to the licence.  
 
The postal address of the Licensing Authority where the register is 
kept and the application may be inspected is: The Council Offices, 
Parkside, Station Approach, Burton Street, Melton Mowbray, 
Leicestershire, LE13 1GH. Any person wishing to make 
representations on this matter shall give notice, in writing, stating the 
nature of such representations to The Licensing Officer, Melton 
Borough Council, Parkside, Station Approach, Burton Street, Melton 
Mowbray, Leicestershire, LE13 1GH. 
 
The final day for representations to be received is 9th October 2023. 
Further details on how to make a valid representation are on the 
Licensing Authority’s website www.melton.gov.uk or from the 
Licensing Team on 01664 502502.  Email licensing@melton.gov.uk 
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a 
person is liable on summary conviction for the offence is unlimited. 
 
Kuit Steinart Levy LLP, 3 St Mary’s Parsonage, Manchester, M3 2RD 
Solicitors and Authorised Agents for the Applicant 
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